	ADMISSION CONSULTATION QUESTIONNAIRE



The School Admissions Code 2021 (“the Code”) requires all admission authorities to publicly consult on the proposed admission arrangements when changes are proposed to admission arrangements.
[bookmark: _Hlk184133178][bookmark: _Hlk184133201]The Good Shepherd Catholic Trust is a multi-academy trust and is the admission authority for The Palmer Catholic Academy located within the Local Authority of Redbridge.
We would like your views on our admission arrangements.
Please tell us whether you support, do not support or are unsure if you support the following proposed admission arrangements and give your reasons for your view:

Support   ☐		Not sure   ☐		Do not support   ☐		Not relevant:   ☐
Please use the space below to tell us your reasons, the impact the proposed change may have and/or any alternative suggestions:
	










Please provide the following information about yourself:
I am a:
Parent:		☐	Headteacher:	☐	Staff member:	☐	Governor:	☐
Local Authority:	☐	Student:	☐	Resident:	☐ 	Other:	☐   _________________

[bookmark: _Hlk184983470][bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for completing this questionnaire.  Please now send it to Ms J Bolton at The Palmer Catholic Academy, Aldborough Road South, Seven Kings, Ilford, Essex IG3 8EU or via email to jbolton@tpc.academy.
All completed questionnaires must be received on or before 31st January 2025.

